
WLCF AWARDS $3,000 HEALTH CARREER SCHOLARSHIP 

 

Western Lane Community Foundation awarded its $3,000 Arlis Ulman Health Careers Scholarship to 
Lane Community College student Sari Ann Withers last week.  Sari lives in Florence and works full time 
as a Medical Assistant at Peace Harbor.  She still somehow finds time to maintain a 4.0+ grade point 
average at LCC and was recently accepted into LCC’s 2014/15 Nursing Program beginning this Fall term.  
Her aspirations include a BS in Nursing and eventually a Masters in Anesthesiology at OHSU.   

This scholarship was established in 2012 by WLCF to assist local students attending Lane Community 
College in the field of Health Care and was named in honor of Arlis Ulman, a long time volunteer with 
the Foundation who served on its Board of Directors for 9 years and has been actively involved with its 
scholarship program since 1997. 

Western Lane Community Foundation is celebrating its 40th Anniversary this year.  For more 
information concerning the scholarship program , how to volunteer, or how to endow funds for your 
favorite nonprofit, please contact Gayle Waiss, Executive Director, at 541-997-1274 or at 
wlcf@oregonfast.net.                                    . 

 

  


